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Everything is working smoothly. The new ordering method instituted last year has 
been working quite well. During the policy term effective 08/31/12 to 08/31/13, I 
have received copies of 73Certificates of Insurance that have been issued. 
 
There was a slight increase in the policy premium of the property and casualty 
insurance policy in the amount of $320.00 due to normal inflation which brings the 
yearly premium for this policy to $10,184.00. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Michelle Snyder  
Insurance  Chair 


